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Dear Committee Members
There are countless reasons this bill should not pass as listed in the many letters you have
received. Another concern is how you will financially compensate all the plane owners for,
with the stroke of a pen, depriving them the value of their property. All their planes become
unusable instantly. Even in cases of eminent domain the property owner must be compensated
for the value of their property.
Vince Nistico
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